
Minutes for School Council 25/2/22 

 

Agenda: 

Today, school council were joined by worship leaders to discuss which charities the school would 

support during Lent and for Comic Relief. 

 

Comic Relief: 

Comic Relief is on Friday 18th March 

There were lots of ideas and suggestions about how we could raise money simply. Lots of the ideas 

will be used in future fundraising events like the summer fair.  

It was agreed: 

• Children can come to school dressed in red or wearing red noses £1 

• Children can come to school with crazy hair  

The PTA are going to be organising a cake sale at some point so on this occasion we won’t be 

selling biscuits. 

• Members of the school council will come and stand on the gate with collection buckets. 

Lenten Fundraising ideas: 

• Easter egg raffle – Mrs Turner will ask staff to donate Easter eggs again 

• Easter breakfast – Year 6 will write letters to local supermarkets for donations 

• 10p coin race – School Council will draw up some posters and explain the race to each class – 

there will be a prize for the winning class 

• Easter dress up / Easter bonnet competition 

All the classes had discussed lots of Christian based charities and the list will be discussed with Mrs 

Turner, Mr Dale and Reverend Chris. We are thinking that it might be nice this year to support some 

local charities as so many families are facing hardships due to Covid over the past 2 years. We will let 

everyone know the outcome of this discussion next week.  

• Worship leaders will help put up a display to remind everyone why we are raising money 

and who the money is going towards 


